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DEPARTMENT of WATER WORKS 

68 MITCHELL STREET, S. W. 

102 City Hall JACKSON 5-8341 

PAUL WEIR 
GENERAL M A NACER 

Atlan t a, Georgia 3 0303 

September 29, 1967 WE !JEL L R . c.r~ ",j ,'.> _ :_ __ 

OFF l : C:: ' /J.-•,,-..-=,·-

WILLIAM T . BUSH 
ASST, GENERAL MANAGER 

Mr. Ross Arnol d 
Arnold & Cate 
904 S-tandard Federal Savings Building 
Atlanta, Georgia 30303 

Dear Ross: 

Thank you f or your letter relative to the availability of water 
for a 45_ acre tract of land on Banlchead Highway between the 
drive-in theatre and the Chattahoochee River. 

We have a 8-inch main in Bankhead Hi ghway, a 12-inch in Carroll 
Road, and an 8-inch in Maynard Road. 

Atlanta ' s Water Depart~ent is a modern, muqicipally owned 
utility valued at $175 , 000,000. We have a continuous program of 
upda;ing and strengthening t he system to .provide the most reliable 
water service possible to all our citizen-customers. However, 
factors beyond our control such as water m&in breaks, elect rical 
po~ir failures, etc. can cause a reduction in pressure and volume 
or complete suspension of service during tne period of repairs . 
We cannot assure any customer of uninterr4pted service during 
these e~ergencies. · 

If a building requires a guaranteed minimulTI wat er pressure and 
volume, it is the responsibility of the OWJler to provide adequate 
storage and booster pumps. 

It will be a pleasure to work with you in providing water service 
and fire protection for this project. 

Paul Weir 
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